
  

                                             Oifig Cheannasaí na nEastát 
Sir Patrick Duns, Sráid na Canálach Móire, Íochtarac, BÁC 2 

                                                                      Teil: 01-6424747 
  

  Office of Head of Estates  
Sir Patrick Duns, Lower Grand Canal St., Dublin 2  

Tel: 01-6424747 

 

                                                                                                                    
                                                                 

 

Mr. Paul Murphy, TD, 

Dail Eireann, 

Leinster House, 

Kildare Street   

Dublin 2 

 

30
th
 June 2020 

 

 

PQ 11027/20 * To ask the Minister for Health the amount been expended to date on the preparatory works 

underway on the St. Vincent’s Healthcare Group site relating to the new maternity hospital; the detail of 

the works involved; the funding provided to date for each of the works; the dates of the payments made in 

this regard; and the budgetary allocation that has been made for the continuation of the works - Paul 

Murphy 

 

Dear Deputy Murphy, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

The site preparatory works in connection with the relocation of the new National Maternity Hospital to the St. 

Vincent’s University Hospital campus consists of Aspergillus prevention works, campus infrastructural upgrade 

works, enabling works / site preparation works, and the construction of a new Pharmacy and multi storey car-

park. The preparatory works commenced on the campus in early 2016 with the Aspergillus prevention works, and 

are due for completion early 2021 with the conclusion of the new pharmacy and the multi-storey car-park. The 

budget for these works is €46.6m, of which €31.2m has been expended to date.  

With the exception of the construction works which are contractually committed as listed above, no further 

contractual commitments have been entered into with respect to works to the new National Maternity Hospital 

project. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

__________ 

Jim Curran 

National Director, Estates  


